SOUTH LONDONDERRY TOWNSHIP
ZONING HEARING BOARD

	Notice is hereby given that the Zoning Hearing Board of South Londonderry Township will hold a meeting at the Township Building, 27 West Market Street, Palmyra Pennsylvania, at 7:00 p.m. on May 27, 2021, at which time public hearings will be held on the following matters:

Application of Sarah and Musaddiq Nazeeri, with regard to property located at 231 Valley Road, Mount Gretna, South Londonderry Township, Lebanon County.  The property is located in the Low Density Residential Zoning District.  The Applicants installed perimeter fencing around their property.  The Applicants request a Variance from Section 434 of the Zoning Ordinance, Fences and Walls, and more specifically, a variance to exceed the height limit for fences in order to permit the current fence which is six-feet, six inches (6’6”) in height. The Board will hear any other requests for relief relative to the proposed Application at this time.

All persons interested in the Applications should be present at 7:00 p.m. on May 27, 2021.


